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Comments: We appreciate the time and effort of the staff who participated in the meeting in Oracle a few weeks

ago.  As residents who live near the forest property, we appreciate all the efforts being made to reduce the fuel

that would cause a wild fire to burn.  As residents, we do have a concern of the use of prescribed burns.  While it

may be true, the prescribed burns we hear of in the media are the ones that burn out of control... that is also our

greatest concern.  The use of prescribed burns to eliminate the vegetation.

 

David and Mary Harris

Oracle, AZ


